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Budding 
film-makers 
learn new 
technique!

Bilby class are learning all about 
the fine art of stop-motion 

animation in class this week.
This technique involves turning 
a series of photos into a movie.

On Thursday, Bilbies put their 
skills to the test, using our 

school ipads to create some 
stop-motion masterpieces!



Half way through Term 3 already!
Can you believe that we are half way through Term 3 and 
August? Our year is flying past, yet at times it can be said 
that it has already been a very long one.

Continuing education through changing 
border circumstances
Once again border permits are high on my agenda and, 
as always, ensuring continuity of learning for all students 
at Corowa Public School is at the forefront of my mind. 
For families affected by border restriction changes, I will 
be in contact with you as the need arises - I am hopeful 
for a positive outcome. Many changes are currently 
being reported and some of these are less than desirable 
for those of us who call the border home, but we are 

continually striving to achieve the best outcome for all.

Thank you students, staff and community!
Thank you to all the students and staff who made me 
feel very special last Friday on National Primary School 
Principal’s Day. I love where I work and everyday I leave 
feeling the care and warmth from everyone in our school 
community.

Celebrating Science
Next week is Science Week and although we can’t hold 
our planned Science Fair, we will be celebrating Science 
in classrooms, with some exciting lessons planned for 
everyone.

Have a fabulous weekend and stay safe!
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Bandicoots research native Asian animals
As part of their geographical and cultural studies of Asian countries, Bandicoot students are currently preparing a 
report on their chosen native Asian animal. Some students have chosen classic animals including the panda, while 

others are researching the likes of snow leopards and giant flying squirrels.

Learning literacy together
Kangaroo students worked in groups this week to 
improve their literacy skills including reading, spelling 
and grammar.

w w w . f a c e b o o k . c o m / c o r o w a p u b l i c s c h o o l /

Keeping active with Blue Earth
All of our students participated in Blue Earth activities on Thursday! We are working on living healthy lifestyles, 

keeping active and improving our teamwork.  
This week students also discussed ways to display our school values of caring, respect and responsibility.
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Check out these fantastic examples of digital photography art by the 
Wallaby class!

Love of literacy in Echidna class
Kangaroo students were not the only ones working together on their literacy this week. Echidna students 

improved their knowledge and understanding of literacy techniques this week with both traditional learning 
activities (including practicing reading and writing) and some great learning games!
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Thank you, Miss Reynoldson!
This week the Wallaby class are saying farewell to Miss Reynoldson, a student teacher from the University of New 
England who has been with them for four weeks. We hope she has enjoyed her time at Corowa Public School as 

much as the Wallabies have loved having her here!

Thank you for all of your hard work this term, Miss Reynoldson! The Wallabies, Mrs Overend and all of us at CPS 
wish you all the best in your teaching career.
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